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Bo Ringdahl appointed acting MD of HiQ’s subsidiary in Stockholm  
 
Bo Ringdahl is appointed acting managing director of HiQ Stockholm AB since Patrik Boman 
has announced that he will be leaving his position for another management position in the IT 
industry.  
 
- Patrik has been a great asset to HiQ over the years and has helped building HiQ to what we are 
today. I would like to thank Patrik for the past years, and I would like to congratulate both him to 
his new position and his new employer to a good recruitment. I consider the fact that Patrik is 
leaving for a new management position in our industry an acknowledgement of the strength in 
the HiQ brand today, says Lars Stugemo, president and CEO HiQ.  
 
Patrik Boman leaves his position as MD of HiQ Stockholm and Bo Ringdahl takes over as acting 
MD going forward. 
 
- Bo Ringdahl has worked as sales person and group manager at HiQ Stockholm the past 10 years 
and together with other leaders in Stockholm helped to develop the company to one of the most 
successful consultancies in the Stockholm market. With his experience of our sector and his many 
years’ experience of leadership and setting an example within HiQ, Bo will be able to take over 
the responsibility from Patrik in a good way, Stugemo continues. 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Lars Stugemo, President and CEO HiQ, tel.: +46 (0)8 588 90 000  
Annika Billberg, Head of Corporate Communications HiQ, tel.: +46 (0)8-588 90 015, +46 (0)704-200 
103  
 
 

HiQ is an IT and management consultancy that focuses on high-tech solutions in the fields of 
communication, software development and simulation. The company is a leader in these fields and the 
Nordic region is its domestic market. HiQ employs close to 750 people at offices in Sweden, Finland and 
Denmark. HiQ is listed on the Nordic Stock Exchange midcap list. For more information, please visit 
www.hiq.se.  

 
 


